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WSP Seeks Information for a Serious Injury Hit and Run 
 

 

Olympia, Wash. – The Washington State Patrol is seeking information that leads to the identification 
of the driver that struck a pedestrian on northbound State Route 101 and Delphi Road on July 17, 2024. 
 

The collision occurred around 9:30 p.m., in which a female pedestrian was walking on the right shoulder 
and was struck by an SUV with an unknown description. The pedestrian sustained major injuries to 
their left leg and ankle, and was transported to the hospital in serious condition. 

 
Anyone who may have witnessed the incident, or who may have photographs or video footage of the 
collision or the events leading up to it, is urged to come forward. Please contact Detective Kevin Pratt 

via email at kevin.pratt@wsp.wa.gov or by phone at (253) 310-1826. 
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